
 
 
President’s Message 
February 14, 2022 

 

Leading Forward Together Conference – Call for Proposals 

We invite proposals for the Leading Forward Together Conference to deliver parallel learning 
sessions on August 18, 2022. The deadline for all submissions is April 3. Through a variety of 
parallel sessions, participants will have the opportunity to gain insights into the successful 
operationalization of efforts to foster, create and sustain anti-oppressive and anti-colonial 
learning environments. These sessions seek to support efforts to dismantle, disrupt and rebuild 
an education system that is responsive to the needs of all students as we lead forward together. 
To support the connection of workshops to the conference theme, the sub-themes are Fostering 
Allyship with Traditionally Underserved Communities and Restructuring versus Destructuring.  

Read Our Latest Register Online! 

Our latest digital issue of The Register is now online – accessible on your computer, laptop or 
phone! The winter (February) and spring (May) issues will be digital, as part of our commitment 
to being more eco-conscious. This issue includes articles on leading our lost students back, 
fostering students in remote learning, a Wallace report summary and why you should always 
“call the PST before you dig.” Read these articles and more. 
and more.  
  
You can access past issues by visiting The Register section of our website, including  interviews, 
leading industry research and tips for best practices and more. We also welcome submissions 
from Members for future issues. If you are interested, please see our submission guidelines. 
 

Media  

• New program to help children with Autism entering school 

• Ontario to name educators facing criminal charges or convicted of serious crimes 

• Should Ontario reinstate Gr 13? 

• School boards adjust for increase in online learners 

• Government faces legal challenge for funding Catholic schools 

Articles requiring a paid subscription 

• Kids are learning about dementia and Alzheimer’s in the classroom 

• Child care deal should prioritize not-for-profit services  

• Extracurriculars return to schools 

 

https://www.principals.ca/en/professional-learning/conference-call-for-proposals.aspx
https://issuu.com/ontarioprincipalscouncil/docs/opc_winter22?fr=sNmZmMDQzNDQ3Njc
https://www.principals.ca/en/opc-resources/the-register-magazine.aspx
https://www.principals.ca/en/opc-resources/resources/Documents/SubmissionGuidelines2019.pdf
https://www.durhamradionews.com/archives/150754
https://www.thestar.com/politics/provincial/2022/02/08/ontario-to-post-the-charges-and-convictions-of-teachers-and-child-care-workers.html
https://www.tvo.org/video/should-ontario-reinstate-grade-13
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/sudbury/school-boards-online-learning-omicron-1.6344197
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/hamilton/catholic-school-legal-challenge-1.6348201
https://www.thestar.com/news/gta/2022/02/08/kids-are-learning-about-dementia-and-alzheimers-in-the-classroom-this-is-why.html
https://www.thestar.com/opinion/editorials/2022/02/07/child-care-deal-should-put-priority-on-not-for-profit-services.html
https://www.thestar.com/politics/provincial/2022/02/10/ontario-set-to-end-restrictions-on-school-extracurricular-activities.html


Queen’s Park  

The House is in recess until February 22. 
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